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Welcome to Genie's latest 'Village Matters' newsletter

In this short-but-sweet issue, whether you attended the GAP Festival or not, a request to complete a short
survey, and a quick reminder about the Goring Neighbourhood Plan Public Hearing this Wednesday, 11th
July starting at 10am.

A short survey to share your views
( A request from the GAP Festival team

A short survey has been prepared to learn from those who attended
any of the GAP Festival 2018 events, and also from those who did
not attend. The online survey is completely anonymous and should
take about 6-8 minutes to complete.

The Gap Festival Team writes:

"The Gap Festival was conceived as a celebration of the Arts in our
community and to inform, educate and inspire those who come
along to the festival. We hope we've succeeded but we'd really
appreciate your feedback so that future festivals are curated to meet the expectations and needs of you,
our audience.”

Please click here for the link to the survey.

Reminder: Goring Neighbourhood Plan Public
Hearing
Wednesday 11 July, 10am, Goring Village Hall

The Examiner appointed to review the Goring Neighbourhood Plan
has called a Public Hearing to be held at 10.00am Wednesday 11
July 2018 at the Goring Village Hall. The hearing is, of course, open
to the public, but is strictly limited to consider:

stainabliity Appraladl

1. Whether the number of dwellings (94) in policy 01 [NDP
page 35] is appropriate ;

2. Whether the allocation of the sites specified in policy 01 is appropriate;

3. How many dwellings are likely to be delivered on the sites specified in policy 01 on or before 31st
March 2033; and

4. Whether any other site considered in the NDP process should be allocated for housing.

The Examiner has accepted the request of some specific individuals to present evidence, and all
comments will be limited to the specific questions being addressed. No others will be allowed to speak.

Please click here for Guidance and Directions containing full information, and click here for the
supplemental Guidance and Directions received from the Examiner.

To comment on any of these stories please email contact@genienews.org
To send in news items, use news@genienews.org

Village Matters reports on topical events and items of interest to local residents. There is no specific
publication schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ sufficient material justifies a newsletter. Unless stated
otherwise, the items will refer to Goring-on-Thames, Streatley, South Stoke and the surrounding villages.

If you like it, please forward to your friends and encourage them to subscribe. Also, to ensure you
consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you either 'whitelist' subscribe@genienews.org or add




us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.
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